

## The Law Firm of Rutan & Tucker, LLP

Cordially invites the University of California, Irvine School of Law Class of 2018

to a meet and greet on Thursday, April 7, 2016 5:30 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.



## Bosscat Kitchen & Libations 4647 MacArthur Blvd. Newport Beach, CA

This invitation is for students from the Class of 2018 who would like to know more about our firm and possibly be interviewed by Rutan at Early Interview Week in August.

This invitation is limited to the first 30 responses.

RSVP to Jodi Brooks at jobrooks@rutan.com.

We look forward to meeting you.

If you don't hear from us, unfortunately, you weren't one of the first 30 to respond.